
 

 
 

June 10th, 2024 
 
 

Roadwork in the Mills 
Phase II: Milling & Paving 

 
 
Dear Resident,  
 
 As our road improvement project progresses, I wanted to update you on the next 
phase of the project. With the concrete gutter and drainage work underway, we're prepar-
ing for the milling and paving of our roads. 
 

The milling and paving of the roads is set to begin the week of June 17th. Our con-
tractor estimates that this phase of the project should be completed by Friday, June 21st.  
 
 Please note that any damage to lawns, sprinkler lines, mailboxes, and driveways will 
be addressed by the contractor. Repairs will be carried out towards the end of the project. 
 
 During this time, we kindly ask that you refrain from parking on the street and have 
your landscapers and contractors park in your driveway, if possible. 
 
 If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us by calling 516-627-3701 or 
by email at clerk@plandomemanorny.gov.  
 
 Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this project.  
 
   
  

Very truly yours,  
 
  

Katie Hannon  
 Village Clerk  




